
Selected forest roads normally open to vehicular travel will be temporarily
closed during the Saturday running of the Chequamegon 40 & Short & Fat
events.

Only rider support vehicles with vehicle passes, race official vehicles,
local residents and hunter traffic will be allowed on the following roads
from 10:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. during the running of the
Chequamegon 40 and Short & Fat events:

Town of Spider Lake
• Telemark Road/Spider Lake Fire Lane from Clear Lake Road

north to the town line
• Boedecker Road from the town line east to

Spider Lake Fire Lane
• Janet Road from the town line north to

Boedecker Road

Town of Lenroot
• Boedecker Road from Snowmobile Trail 22

east to the town line
• Janet Road from OO north to the town line

Town of Cable
• Spider Lake Fire Lane from

Telemark Road south to the
town line

• Randysek Road from the
Town of Cable south
to SMT 22

These road
restrictions
have been
implemented to
increase the safety
of the riders during the event.  
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PLEASE NOTE!
Those providing nutritional support for elite racers along the race route will be required to obtain a vehicle

permit from race headquarters prior to race morning to access the course.  
Contact the event headquarters in advance at cheqfat@lifetimefitness.com or stop in the race headquarters up

until Friday the night before the event to obtain your vehicle pass.
Thank you for observing the road closed signs and the instructions of the course monitors along the race

route.
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